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Open Space and Recreational Plan

This plan needs to be updated every 5 years. John Sangermano is cn the open Space and Rec
Committee representing Stow Recreation Commission and working on the updated plan. i
In order to be consider for certain Federal and State grants the Open Space plan needs to be
updated. '

The Committee put together a survey to get community input too included in the plan.

The Committee would like to complete the plan by June of 2015.

John is looking for input from the Commission, goals the Commission might have for the future.
John would like members to send him ideas that might be included in the Open Space and
Recreation plan.

So ideas John suggested were more field space, continue sidewalks to SCP and Pine Bluff,
additional water access to Lake Boon & Assebet River and additional tennis courts.

John will follow up with the Commission at a future meeting.

Pine Bluff Improvement Project

The Rec Commission reviewed Pine Bluff Project PowerPoint for Town meeting.

Laura will do the power point presentation at Town meeting.

Ben Gary will be at Town meeting to address any technical questions that may come up.

The Commission agreed to ¢ and fund 10% of the project cost with donations and in kind
services. SV A

Craig Martin has agreed to oversee the Pine Bluff construction work. Ben Gary has agreed to
assist Craig and review shop drawings and testing.

The Commission would like Ben to prepare one addendum if possible, included would be the
change in the bid opening date, deck specs and other information that a potential bidder would
need to prepare their proposal.

Tim and Patty will review the Building and Site plans over the weekend.

Any changes must to the plans must be given to Ben by Feb 26™.

Other Business

Possible next meeting Feb 26"

MEETING ADJOURNED - Tim made a motion to adjourn at 8:40pm, John seconded the motion, and
board voted 4-0 in favor of adjourning.



